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December, 2023
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The year 2023 is coming to a close and we hope you can say that God
had been good. He loads us daily with benefits that comes from His
hands of grace.

It seems as if that old-age forgetfulness has begun us. We just
realized that our last update was in June. We are sorry for being
neglectful to keep you updated on what God is doing for us and
through us.

We have shipped several boxes to the Philippines in the past 3-4
months. One of those boxes went to a school for children with
autism and down’s syndrome. It is administered by a pastor and his
wife who were young singles in the church that we started from
1981-1985. We are currently getting another box ready to ship to
them. They have a thriving ministry in Muntinlupa, which is a city on
the south side of Manila.

Physically, God continues to bless us with good health for our age and
continues to add daily strength that enables us to still serve Him.

Thank you so much for your continued support and prayers for us.
We do so appreciate every sacrifice you make for us . Thank you for
the support of QO il inJuly, the __ % ® = inAugust, the
&0 ~ inSeptember, the éQ — __in October, and for the
in November.

For Christ Alone,

e Damoide,

David & Virginia Diamante




